

Most Blessed Sacrament Parish School 4255 Bellevue Road Toledo, Ohio 43613 (419)472-1121

Dear Kindergarten Parents and/or Guardians,

Welcome! We are excited that you are considering Most Blessed Sacrament Parish School as your child's destination for the 2023-2024 school year. It is an honor and a privilege to support you in this incredible journey. Kindergarten is the year for growth and play. Our goal here at Most Blessed Sacrament is to awaken a lifelong love for learning in your child while helping each child to grow in a relationship with God.

As a Catholic school we promise to support you in your efforts to help your child grow academically, socially, personally, and spiritually. We promise to do our best to make your Kindergartener feel happy, welcomed, understood, valued, and safe.

Some important information to consider:

- 1. Students must be five years old by August 1, 2023 in order to be considered for admittance to our Kindergarten.
- 2. All registration materials, including EdChoice scholarship paperwork are included in this packet. All paperwork must be fully completed and submitted in order to begin the acceptance process.
- 3. All incoming Kindergarteners will be screened before the acceptance of your child is complete. This helps us to prepare and give you information about your child.
- 4. Screenings will take place on Thursday and Friday, April 27 and 28. All registration materials including fees must be paid before screening is scheduled. An office staff member will call to schedule an appointment with you.
- 5. Kindergarten screening results will be sent to you in the mail along with other back to school information.

If you have any questions or concerns through this process, please give us a call at 419-472-1121. We want to help you in any way we can so this process is as smooth and efficient as possible.

In Christ,

Melissa Empie Principal